

## Billerica Chapter 47 Commander – Robert P. Kinsman

Next meeting October 3, 2015 – 9:30 AM 108 Gorham St. (Rt. 3A) Chelmsford, MA

Dear Comrades,

Our *DAV Forget-Me-Not* fundraiser on Friday & Saturday, September 11 & 12 was a great success! Thanks to all members who were able to participate. We will share more information about the results of the event at the next meeting.

The Chapter's next event is a Picnic/Cookout at the Lowell VCCC (located at 130 Marshall Rd in Lowell) on Wednesday, September 23, 2015 in the picnic area. Please arrive by 10:30 AM so that we can start serving at around 11:00 AM. Uniform of the day is Chapter 47 polo shirt and DAV cap or Veteran ball cap.

The **DAV Mobile Service Van** will be at the Moose Lodge in Billerica on Boston Road on September 23, 2015 from 9 AM-3 PM. DAV 47 will have a table promoting DAV membership at the event.

The annual *Vettes to Vets Corvette Rally* will take place at the VA Hospital in Bedford on Sunday, September 27, 2015, beginning at Noon.

I am looking forward to seeing more fellow veterans at the upcoming meetings. There is plenty of open seating.

Yours in Comradeship,

Robert P. Kinsman Commander (978) 670-8814 Enrico N. Nuttoli Adjutant (978) 987-6148 Walter F. Bayliss Chaplain (978) 458-7807